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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: Chairman Bob Taylor and County Council Members 
FROM: Councilor Joe Dill 
DATE:  December 2, 2016 
 
 
During the Requests and Motion portion of the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, 
December 6, 2016, I will be making a motion to open the application period to fill a 
vacancy on the Board of Commissioners of the Marietta Water, Fire, Sanitation and 
Sewer District.   Pursuant to the District’s enabling legislation, this vacancy is to be filled 
by the Governor upon recommendation of a majority of the members of Greenville 
County Council.   
 
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (B). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


